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From: Wendy Wong Chang [mailto:Wendy.WongChang@richmond.gov.uk]  
Sent: 13 April 2018 14:25 
To: Jessica Carmichael <jessica.carmichael@indigoplanning.com> 
Cc: Caroline Steenberg <C.Steenberg@richmond.gov.uk>; Philip Villars <philip.villars@indigoplanning.com> 
Subject: RE: Arlington Works - Pre-application advice 

Jess 

I recall Caroline has already addressed your question at our meeting back in November 2017 and agreed the 
tonnage for the site.   

Policy 5.19 of the London Plan, extract below, addresses your query and would need to be complied with in any 
future submission. 

London Plan Policy 5.19 

Planning Decisions 

B  Development proposals that would result in the loss of existing sites for the treatment and/or disposal of 
hazardous waste should not be permitted unless compensatory hazardous waste site provision has been 
secured in accordance with Policy 5.17H. 

Please note that all comments made by Internal Consultees are all written in the formal pre-application advice 
that you have received. 

I trust the above addresses your query and I would be grateful if you could now withdraw your FOI request. 

Regards 

Wendy Wong Chang 
Principal Planning Officer 
Serving Richmond and Wandsworth Councils 
t:  0208 891 1411 
e: wendy.wongchang@richmond.gov.uk  
www.richmond.gov.uk / www.wandsworth.gov.uk 

The views expressed in this email are informal only and do not prejudice any decision the Council may 
make on any future application which may be submitted in respect of the above property. 




